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Local EU Statement on political violence 

 

The European Union Delegation issues the following statement in agreement 

with the EU Heads of Mission in Zimbabwe: 

 

The EU Delegation is deeply concerned about recent incidents of violence 

against members of political parties. Inter or intra-party political violence and 

intimidation are totally unacceptable anywhere. Those responsible for such 

violence should be brought to justice. The EU encourages all parties to respect 

democratic principles and contribute to a peaceful, just and democratic society. 

 

The Embassies of Norway and Switzerland associate themselves with this 

statement. 

 

 

 

In Harare, on 17 November 2015 
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